TC #346/2025 : VANIMO TOWN WATER SUPPLY -
GROUNDWATER INVESTIGATION

Water PNG Limited (WPNG) is a State-Owned Company responsible for the provision and sale of quality water
supply and sewerage services throughout the country. It is currently operational in fourteen (14) Provincial
Towns and nine (9) District Centers throughout Papua New Guinea.

Water PNG invites suitably qualified Service Providers to submit their Quotations for groundwater investigation
for the Vanimo Town Water Supply Project.

Your quotation submission must be by the terms and conditions provided in the RFQ document, RFQ Standard
Conditions document and the Terms of Reference (TOR) to be provided by the Engineers indicated below upon
request.

Quotations will be assessed based on the criteria specified in the RFQ document and TOR.

All submissions must be emailed to: wtenderbox@waterpng.com.pg

The email subject must be marked with the tender number and titled;

TC#346/2025 Vanimo Town Water Supply — Groundwater Investigation

Emailed submission must be less than 7MB.
The deadline for quotations is 12:00pm, Friday 28th March 2025.

For further information, please contact the following;
Mr. Patrick Regione, Project Engineer-PMU on phone: 75001600 / email:pregione@waterpng.com.pg or
Mr. Maxton Mison, Graduate Engineer-PMU on phone: 75001600 / email: mmison@waterpng.com.pg

Authorised by
Bernard Thomas, Acting Chief Executive Officer




